
EXCHANGE OF NOTES (March 31, 1964) BETWEEN THE GOVERNMENT OF CANI
AND THE GOVERNMENT OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA PROVID
FOR THE CONTINUATION IN FORCE BEYOND APRIL 1, 1964, OF THE AGI
MENT RECORDED IN THE EXCHANGE OF NOTES OF JULY 3 AND 13, 19&
RELATION TO THE WELLAND CANAL

The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Ambassadar of the
United States of America to Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

OTTAWA, March 31, 1
No. 46

ExcELLENCY,

I have the honour to refer to Note No. 198 of December 19, 1963 to
from the Secretary of State for External Affairs and to yotr reply in Note
of December 20, 1963(l) regarding the intention of the Government of Canad
reimpose tolls on the Welland Canal as of April 1, 1964 at the rates and under
terms existing immediately prior to the suspension of these tolls in 1962.

ved assurances of my


